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Quick Links 

 

Revised re-entry transition plan and 

options can be found here. 

A  list of Frequently Asked Questions 

concerning COVID-19 precautions can 

be found here. 

Parent support tools for iPads and 

Schoology can be found here. 

Wood County Schools COVID-19 

Dashboard can be found here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

“Our vision is to work as a 

community to inspire a 

passion for learning, pursue 

excellence and empower 

students to reach their 

potential.” 

- Wood County Schools 

 

 

A Summer of Learning 

Wood County Schools has announced an ambitious slate of summer 

school programs designed to help all students at all grade levels get a 

leg up on the 2021-22 school year. 

The courses are: 

WILDLIFE ADVENTURES (Students completing Grades K – 5; Title I 

Schools)  

MATH & LITERACY CAMP (Students completing Grades K – 5)  

STEAM CAMP (Students completing Grades 2 – 4) 

JUMPSTART ACADEMY (Students entering Grades K – 2)  

SPACE CAMP (Students completing Grades 6 – 8)  

SPARKS (Students completing Grades 9 – 11) 

HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER SCHOOL (Students entering Grades 9 – 12)  

EXTENDED SCHOOL YEAR (IEP Specific Grades PreK – 12)  

Registration for K-8 programs will begin April 5.  

More information on the programs and registrations will be released in 
the coming weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/1076690/1.19.21_Re-Entry_.pdf
https://tinyurl.com/yxg7qwfg
https://www.woodcountyschoolswv.com/o/wcs/page/ipad-schoology-teams-support
https://www.woodcountyschoolswv.com/o/wcs/page/covid-dashboard-in-wood-county-schools


   

 

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

“I don’t think much of a man who is not wiser today 

than he was yesterday.” 

Abraham Lincoln 

Questions or suggestions 

can be emailed to the 

Wood County Schools 

Communications 

Department at 

merb@woodcountyschools

wv.net and everyone 

encouraged to download 

the WCS app for news and 

announcements.  

 

Important Dates 

March 14 – Daylight Savings 

begins. 

March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day. 

March 23 – Wood BOE meets. 

March 29-April 2 – Spring 

Break 

April 5-16 – Summer programs 

registration. 

 

 

 

Spring Forward 

Sunday, March 14, is Daylight Savings Time. Clocks will need to be set 

one hour ahead. Though phones and most computer systems reset 

themselves, remember to update your other clocks so you don’t run 

late.  

Pre-K, K Enrollment Open 

Pre-kindergarten and kindergarten enrollment periods are still open! 

These early years are some of the most important for a student and 

early programs can help set them on the path to a successful academic 

future. Contact Melanie Cutright, Coordinator of Early Learning, at 1-

304-420-9663.  

Arc Essay Contest 

The Arc of the Mid Ohio Valley has announced the 2021 West Virginia 

Disability History Essay Contest is open for all high school seniors! 

 

This contest is designed to provide high school seniors with an 

opportunity to showcase their writing skills, share what they have 

learned about the Disability Rights Movement and use their ability to 

form and express opinions.  

 

For more information and submission forms, visit the Arc’s Facebook 

page.  

 

 

 

 
 

Wood County Schools: 1210 13 th St., Parkersburg, WV 26101. P: 304-420-9670 Fax: 304-420-9513 

 

Feedback? 

mailto:merb@woodcountyschoolswv.net
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